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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Repton Manor Primary School 10th Birthday Party 

  

I have been meeting with a group of parents who have been helping to plan our 10 Year anniversary 

party. We are really looking forward to setting this family festival of music, food and fun and would like 

you to save the date: Saturday 10th September 2022 12-4pm. 
  

We are now ready to share with you our plans but we would like to draw on any advice and 

contacts from our huge range of parents we have. We are hoping to keep the costs to families as low 

as possible but offer out as many options for extra activities, foods and on-going live music throughout 

the afternoon. If you have any contacts, or you yourself would be interested in running a stall, 

then please do not hesitate in contacting me or Lou Summers or Jackie Chambers at school.  

  

We are looking for the following; 
 Circus and fairground rides 
 Company to provide staging and PA system 
 Live musicians/bands for 15-30minute stage appearances 
 Children’s entertainers 
 Close up magicians 
 Inflatable castles / assault courses 
 Charities or organisations that can offer fun activities for families 
 Hot and Cold food stalls from a wide variety of cultures and countries 

  

We will be offering stage times for each year group to perform but offering out invites to all past pupils 

and staff and I may even persuade a staff performance on stage. To ensure we have as much as 

possible for the whole family we would like to run some of our traditional stalls too (coconut shy, 

tombolo, tin-can alley, etc). 

  

We would like to see if there are groups of parents of 4 or more who would take a one hour slot 

each so we can put on as many additional stalls as possible. If you can persuade 3 of your parent 

friends and have an idea of a stall you could setup, run and look after for a short session each, we 

wold love to hear from your dream team! Again, just contact Mrs Chambers, Mrs Summers or myself 

to discuss with us.  

  

More information will follow through the summer but for now, save the date and we are really excited 

to celebrate with you and hopefully give every child and family a great fun afternoon to celebrate. 
 
Matt Rawling  


